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January 22nd 

 

Open Meeting 

 

 

1/15 Meeting Recap 

 

Erik Stone, County 
Commissioner, spoke about the 
new Teller County Central Service 
Center  

 

 

 

 

 

Come join the fun of a  

Kiwanis After Dark 

meeting 

 

Next Meeting: 

 

 

https://i5iakbgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wL7RFxmzg0LJghneQeOPeoAyWvA1kWmefXaPSV1_LzrYz8jyR0XRZbtE_jEsqK_oAVdLrXNB0ufXL2EqvlfZm7YRgamLFXBLgg0LocJgfJkqTebcGhuhU-fx8jQLbFP19LgNWvi794FeCgRsXvVF09LhG3oVEdJflSs8syAyIPehPKTafpi_UcQln43yUDqytjDws3GwbJ85qqzQYkivNo5km-yf8LWwYd4a-QiZtk5S6K2bt7Q_q29MVfbXq6T8pVqiHBjym3QCfPG05_Je43aBD9xEQ46ldnhJYBRfZgJIL5_drlU9lJfcbs-axjPlxCe3YcJ77FaDoBF_rs9vSAWWvDWMXfGpld-BIxfyW5vI1CZu0nQsf89_Hxt986SpHOva6ZqehjeBJFdJIgv0wsR8UECZvzgwr7HpW1gviascLIEVg6IYfxzYXQMAHmEMBMOQii7FNYLgQC7LCe4V51hK2iwCSen40ua7L1SVxfbGcu4p-EUbELzD-E81ftHSrxoXNrH9buDGbJJu1Q4ABdTd2oSzQTVAlNkfG3vMnEuNqYjd6h5dZH2Hgyn4FDcMaDPge_IROuWd6BIpwszqw92PLRaDHUtZIp6nhQTKXaF-TmBv6vTT58mHzC3szBphwkKdhNs9UmcJJQHfipSwInioZQY2BW-MwFyJvSvjA7Eas6sR4vTXCQ==&c=A4B2O4HYe3w6Q-kXt0rfKp_Q7orUi34t-1ysmtzedRdhFqGDWsX7hA==&ch=psV8gg2EBNPLXdE9WrA88n_sAxqyWHA2SM8xpfJiO6-nChO6yvYgYA==


being built in Divide. 

 

a “one-stop shop” for County 
services, housing the 
Departments of Human Services, 
Public Health & Environment, 
DMV, Community Development, 
and Veterans Services, and 
potential satellite offices for 
other County services. 

 

Erik was quick to acknowledge 
the 3 other commissioners in our 
club, Norm Steen, Clarke Becker 
and Bob Campbell and their 
impact on visualizing, procuring 
funds and developing this project 
to be able to bring it fruition in 
2025. 

 

 

January Bingo Update: 

 

Holy Cow our debut at 

Shining Mountain Golf Course 

went on without a hitch  

(well maybe a few  

but to be expected) 

February 12th  

5:30pm 

at 

Wines of Colorado 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCING OUR 

NEW 2025 FUNDRAISER 

 

This will run until our  

April Bingo.  

 

Please see Shannon to get your 
raffle tickets to sell. 

 



 

We had 123 players  

and  

raised over $2400!!!! 

 

As always, thank you to everyone 
that showed up to help setup, run 
bingo, play bingo and cleanup. 
Your time didn't go without 
notice.  

 

See you again: 

February 20th 

Mardi Gras Bingo!! 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

 

We are now accepting grant 
applications for the  

1st quarter awards. 

 

Please direct any organizations to 
the website if they have a need 
for a grant to help  

If each Kiwanian can sell at 
least 6 tickets, we will reach 
our goal by April! 

 

 

2025 Scholarships 

Coming Soon 

 

We will be accepting 
scholarship applications for 
students in Teller County. 

 

Watch for details to come. 

 

If anyone is interested in taking 
over as chair of the 
Scholarship Committee 

Please reach out.  

 

 

 

 



Teller County kids. 

 

 

 

 

4 Days, Yearlong Inspiration 

 

Kiwanis International Convention 
2025 in 

Pittsburgh 

Registration is open 

See email from KI 

 

Come out and support one of 
our grant recipients: 

 

The Edge Teen Center 

 

Open House  

to celebrate their anniversary: 

January 30th 

3-6pm 

 

 

 

 

Up Coming Events 

  

  
 

 

  

JANUARY 

1/22 - Meeting @ Roy's BBQ 6:45am 



1/29 - Annie Durham CCVSD Presenting @ Roy's BBQ 6:45am 

 

FEBRUARY 

2/4 - Board Meeting @ Andersen Ent - 5pm 

2/5 - Board Mtg Updates @ Roy's BBQ - 6:45am 

2/12 - Summit Kids (Carol Wallace) @ Roy's BBQ 6:45am 

2/12 - KAD Meeting @ Wines of CO - 5:30pm 

2/19 - Jason Roshek on Cyber Security @ Roy's BBQ 6:45am 

2/20 - Mardi Gras Bingo @ Shining Mountain Golf Course - 6:30pm 

2/26 - Annie Durham w/City of Cripple Creek presenting @ Roy's BBQ - 
6:45am 

2/28 - Taste of the Grape @ Shining Mountain Golf Course 

 

2025 Dates to Mark on your Calendar: 

 

2/28/25 - Taste of the Grape @ Shining Mountain Golf  

4/15/25 - Crabby Tax Night @ Shining Mountain Golf 

4/24/25 - Raffle Drawing at Shining Mountain Golf - 7:30pm 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Reminder:  

Please send me your pics of Kiwanis events to 
UtePassKiwanisSec@gmail.com  

mailto:UtePassKiwanisSec@gmail.com


to add them to the newsletter  

 

 

 

 

 

UP WP KIWANIS 

 

Club Officers 2024-2025: 

President - Shannon Andersen 

President Elect - Heidi Yeley 

Secretary - Becky Chaney 

Treasurer - Carol Wallace 

2023-2024 Committee Chairs:  

Fund-raising - Heidi Yeley 

Membership - Bert West, Jason 
Roshek 

Social - Everyone :-) 

Publicity/Public Relations - Becky 
Chaney, Pat Hyslop, Heidi Yeley 

 



Past President - Norm Steen/John 
Chaney 

 

Directors:  

 

2023-2025: Bert West, Bob Campbell, 
Loyd Mowery 

2024-2026: Jeff Book, John Chaney, 
Patti Metz 

 

 

Kiwanis After Dark 

 

Coordinators: 

Heidi Yeley/Dawn Ignatius 

 

Service Leadership Clubs - 
Committee Chair: Loyd Mowery 

 

K-Kids -  

Summit - Carol Wallace  

 

Columbine - Jason Roshek 

 

Merit Academy - Osa Graves/Norm 
Steen 

 

Lake George - Geri Reffel 

 

Builders Club -  

WP Middle School - Pat Hyslop 

 

Key-Club -  

WP High School - Carrie Smith 

  

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the 
world one child and one community at a time 

  
 

 

Ute Pass Kiwanis | PO Box 1020, Woodland Park CO 80866 | Woodland Park, CO 
80866 US 

    
  

 



 


